Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson Kingsland Gardens Kingsthorpe Northampton NN2 7BH

Telephone: (01604) 714399 Fax: (01604) 714672 E-mail: head@thegoodshepherd.northantsecl.gov.uk



THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Catholic Diocese of Northampton "Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do"

Wednesday, 18 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers.

Thank you so much for your continued support this week, and for positively engaging with the online learning. We are still ironing out technical issues and will continue to do so for the weeks ahead.

Some of you may be aware that in the week, teachers are allocated a time slot to prepare lessons and as we are working online, teachers were keen that this allocation did not take place at the beginning of the week.

We have therefore decided to allocate this time on Friday afternoons. During this time, we ask that your children have a look at activities available online through the school website/IXL/Purplemash/Tapestry or in the files section of the Microsoft Teams area.

This will be a great opportunity for children to catch up on any outstanding tasks that have been set and, in the event that they are caught up on everything, they can have an opportunity to relax, watch a movie or play at home. This will enable staff to prepare for next week.

Many thanks for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Dodds Head Teacher

